
From: fullbar-request@scbar.org <fullbar-request@scbar.org>
To: fullbar@scbar.orgfullbar@scbar.org

Date: 6/20/2016 12:37:23 PM
Subject: SC Bar Alert: Phishing emails targeting lawyers

SC Bar members are cautioned to be aware of emails indicating that a complaint has been made against the 
lawyer or firm, or that they contain a special message from the Bar president. Such emails are not coming 
from the Bar and would be an attempt to phish members. Delete them immediately. Phishing emails are 
fraudulent emails that may contain links to phony websites or may request that you share personal or 
financial information by using a variety of techniques. 

There may be clues, including a suspicious “from” email address. The email may include directions to click on a 
link, which purports to be a copy of the complaint or of the “special message.” Do not click this link, as it could 
be an attempt to put "ransomware" on the affected computer. Bar members are reminded that any official 
grievance would come via U.S. mail from the Supreme Court and that any important Bar announcement would 
appear in E-Blast or would be sent by an individual Bar staff member.
 
_______________________   
Charmy Medlin
Membership Services Director
South Carolina Bar
 
Post Office Box 608
Columbia, SC  29202
803-576-3834
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